
My name is Penny Krebs, I live in Gilliam County.  

I am opposed to redistricting  in Congressional District #2. I feel like we are for the most part 

very rural and we need to be represented that way.  If there were boundary changes we could 

possibly   be put in with larger cities and we would again loose our voice as people that live in a 

rural area. We have different problems and challenges then most urban dwellers. In the state of 

Oregon there is a huge divide both population wise and geographically. The only voice we have 

right now is with our congressman, who understands our challenges here on the east side of 

Oregon. 

I have grave concerns about who and how this process would be done. I think we should leave it 

like it is. 

Thank you. 
 


